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We are pleased to let you know that, at our next meeting,  and 

 will describe capital improvements currently under way at 

Peter Didiano is supervisor, capital projects, Parks, Forestry and Recreation, City 

of Toronto. Lori Ellis is a landscape architect working for Parks, Forestry and 

Recreation who’s also been involved in the park improvements including the 

new stone overlook.

For background about Marie Curtis Park, please click on ‘Etobicoke Creek’ at 

the Categories menu at  website: www.preservedstories.com

For information, contact  416-252-0842, jpill@preservedstories.com
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